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Our first book sale since 2019 was quite a success! Many thanks go out to all who visited our

booksale in May - and a special thanks to all those who volunteered to set up, work the sale,

and pack the leftovers away!

We are already planning the book sale for 2023! Mark your calendars as it will be held from

April 27-29, 2023.

Good News! The library is once again accepting donations of books! We will be meeting on

July 13 to organize and start sorting the donations. We are firm believers in “many hands make

light work”. We would love some assistance so come on down and help sort! We will be in

Study Room B at 2 pm on the 13th.

Our next meeting will occur on September 26th in the Mills Room at 6:30 pm.

More good news! We are in the process of funding some additional passes to area museums!

The Library currently has 2 fully funded passes that were donated for Old Sturbridge Village. The

Friends are arranging for 2 pool passes for the local pool and also passes to Tower Hill

Botanic Garden, The Ecotarium in Worcester, The Eric Carle Museum in Amherst, and the

Worcester Art Museum. Check with the Main Desk to reserve these passes.

We are also funding the summer reading program (not just for kids!) and three other programs

scheduled at the Library!


